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9 December 2019 

 

Mr. Charles Millsteed 

Chief Executive Officer 

Queensland Competition Authority  

GPO Box 2257  

Brisbane QLD 4001 

 

Submitted via QCA online portal 

 

Dear Mr. Millsteed 

 

 

Aurizon Network - Revised UT5 DAAU 

 

Pacific National welcomes the Queensland Competition Authority’s (QCA) Decision 

on Aurizon Network’s 2019 Draft Amending Access Undertaking (UT5 DAAU), 
inclusive of the amendments the QCA identified and consolidated in the 'Revised UT5 
DAAU' at Appendix 1 of the Decision. 

We note that, on 4 December, Aurizon Network submitted a Revised UT5 DAAU in 
response to the QCA Decision.  Pacific National has reviewed Aurizon Network’s 
Revised UT5 DAAU and has no objections to raise and is supportive of the QCA 
approving it. 

We look forward to working with Aurizon Network, the Rail Industry Group and our 
coal and freight customers to ensure a streamlined implementation of the UT5 
arrangements. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Robert Millar  
Regulation & Policy Manager 
 


